
 

  

 Learn to Swim News 14/03/24 

 

Midterm 1 2024 
 
 
 

Public Holidays and Last Week for Term 1 2024. 
 

Easter holidays are approaching, we will not hold swim lessons on 
Friday 29th March, Saturday 30th March and Monday 1st April 2024 with lessons resuming 
Tuesday 2nd April. 
 
Our last week of Term 1 2024 is the week of Monday April 8th with the last class being 
Saturday April 13th. 

 

Holiday Swim Lessons 
 

Holiday swim lessons are open for enrolments! 
 
Our “Stroke Clinic” class is open for Levels 4-5 to work specifically on skills that could 
be challenging to master. This class will focus on those 1-2 challenging skills only, 
while still in a group setting for the week. *Class enrolment requirement: Student 
must be comfortable swimming in the main pool. 
 
Another special class is “Swim for Fitness” this will be a 45min session every day of 
the holiday lesson week. This class is open to Levels 6, 7 and 8 who want to keep their 
fitness up over the holidays, fine tune their skills and have a little fun.  
 
Week 1 = April 15th – April 19th and Week 2 = April 22nd – April 26th (ANZAC Day = no lessons).  
If you are interested in finding more information about our holiday lessons, please get in touch with our 
Customer Service team linked below. 
 

General Swim School Information 
 

Instructor change: We want to thank Charmaine for her time as an instructor with us on 
Tuesdays and wish her all the best for her future endeavours as she takes on a new role in 
our facility with the Gym team. You might catch her from time to time covering classes or see 
her still around the facility, don’t hesitate to say hi if you do! We will work with the new 
instructor to have a transition time together before they take over the classes permanently. 
 

 
For all enrolment queries please contact our friendly customer service team at eanccsr@adc.govt.nz 

 
Julia and the Swim School Team       

mailto:eanccsr@adc.govt.nz

